Hill, Louis W. August 22, 1904

L.W.Hill to James J. Hill,

Believes the Hendry properties in and near
Victoria, B.C. should be taken over in the
early Fall. Hendry has secured good ter-
minals and in general, has done a fine piece
of work., Believes the Great Northern Road
should agree with the C.P.R. not to run car
ferries to Victoria, as there is no good
reason why either road should do so. En-
closes statement showing operation of Hendry's
lines for the past yer
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Hill, Louis W. August 22, 1904/(

L.W,Hill to James J. Hill.

Discusses Kootenai Railway and Navigation
Company matters, the possibility of dis-
missing [Robert] Irving, and suggests
"turning the Kaslo & Slocan[Road] "over to
Morgan, who can handle this and the Canadian
roads that we have in connection with the
Spokane Falls & Northern."
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